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Staff Birthdays &
Anniversaries:

ANNIVERSARIES: 
SYLVIA - 2/7 
PEGAH - 2/21

BIRTHDAYS:
2/7 - MS. ARIANA
2/10 - MS. JANICE
2/16 - VERONICA
2/17 - MS. LISA

2/17 - MS. ROSITA
2/18 - MS. SAHAR

2/23 - MS. TAYLOR

Newsletter
FEBRUARY STAFF OF THE MONTH

Ms. Mara is at MELC during our
opening shift and has gotten
amazing compliments about

greeting parents and making drop
off so easy for them. Thank you Ms.

Mara. We appreciate you!

Ms. Mara

Upcoming
Events:

Feb. 14th -
Valentine’s Day 
Feb 19th -
Presidents Day
MELC CLOSED
Mar. 4th - Read
Across America
Week
Mar. 22 - Teacher
in-service day
(Early Release
@noon)
Mar. 27th - Grad
Photos

Feb. 
2024

For the month of February, Teachers are
planning Different SEl Projects (Social

Emotional Learning) To better understand
their  Thoughts and emotions, To help them

empathize with their friends, and to help
them become more self-aware.

February:
Forgiveness &

Persistence



New Staff
MELC’S NEW BEHAVIOR SPECIALIST

HELP US WLECOME MS. TAYLOR! SHE
IS OUR NEW BEHAVIOR SPECIALSIT

HERE AT MELC THAT IS GOING TO BE
HELPING MELC STUDENTS AND

FAMILIES WHO MIGHT EXPERICENCE
BEHAVIORS OR SIMLPY SEEK HELP IN

THAT AREA. 

Ms. Arya Ms. mayra  Ms. Crystal  

Ms. Shapla  Mr. Carlos Ms. Jaiden

Ms. Taylor



NEws

Breakfast 

Breakfast will now be
cutoff at 8:30am. Please

drop off children before
8:30 if you would like them
to have breakfast at MELC.

Thank you. 

 Teacher In-Service
Day

March 22, 2024
With teacher in-service day

coming up, We will be
having an early Release Day
for pick-up at noon. Will be

sending further details
when it gets closer to the

date. 

 MELC Loaner
Clothing and

Bedding
MELC loves help!  We often lend

children spare clothes and
bedding in cases where they need

extra but We do need those
spares returned. If you happen to

have any MELC Loaned items,
Please Return them so we can keep

lending others borrow them.
Thank you

Valentine’s day Grams

Melc will be selling Valentine's Day grams for our
teachers from Tuesday, Feb. 13th- Wednesday, Feb. 14th.

Please stop by the front office to purchase your grams
and write the teachers a little note. (they would greatly

appreciate it)


